
 

      Mail on Friday 
Redhill Primary Academy and Nursery  

    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

28th April 2023 

King’s Coronation 

To celebrate the King’s coronation, Redhill will be having a special mufti day on 5th May where children 

will be invited to wear something red, white and blue. There is no expectation to go and buy anything  

special for this. For example, children could decorate a t-shirt, have Union Jack face paint.  

Our Coronation garden party will also be taking place on this day.  Please refer to the letter issued  

previously for the timings of the picnic.  This event will be subject to dry weather conditions.   

Please note that parking might be difficult, so please walk or car share where possible and also remember 

to bring your packed lunch and a blanket to sit on.  

Please avoid parking on the hairdresser’s/doctor’s car park. 

We hope that this event and the work carried out in classes, will create a lasting memory of this special 

day!  

Year 6 SATs Week 

Office Closed 

The office will be closed to visitors from Tuesday 9th May until Friday 12th May, during the following times: 

9am until 12pm Tuesday to Friday. 

Weekly Newsletter 

Blue Peter 

Good luck to Aarav Sehijpal  

who will be appearing in an episode of Blue Peter today on CBBC and BBC iPlayer.   

He will be taking part in a Doctor Who Superfan quiz. 

We are very proud of you. 

Small Playground Gate Opening Time at the End of the School Day 

For the parents/carers using the small playground to pick up their child/children, please be aware that this 

gate will revert to opening just before 2.55pm.   

The nursery are now using their own gate so it does not have to be open as early. 

Please do not ring the buzzer or come down the path before this time.   

Sports Days 

 

Please see our sports days listed below.   

Please note that these dates are weather dependent. 

Nursery/Reception  

15th June at 1.30pm 

Year 1 and Year 2 

16th June at 1.30pm 

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 

23rd June at 9.15am 



Beep Beep Day 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, we celebrated Beep Beep Day. We joined together with Nursery to learn all about how to 

keep ourselves safe on the road. 

We practised crossing the road safely, remembering to stop, look and listen, and took part in lots of         

different craft activities. 



 

 

 

 


